PUBLIC NOTICE

This announcement is to inform parents/legal guardians or adult students who were served
through the Hutchinson-Armstrong-Carson Counties Special Education SSA that the
personally identifiable information is no longer needed to provide educational services.
Therefore, the records of students who discontinued services in 2010 will be destroyed as
of MAY 26, 2017. (34 cfr{300.573(a)). Should you want or need the records, (they may
be needed for other purposes...such as applying for social security benefits, college, or
rehabilitation services), you may come by the Special Education Office located at 200 East
Ninth Street, Borger, Texas prior to that date.



